
 

 

  

 

January 14, 2025 

Sunrise Solar Connection  
Project cancellation notification  

Thank you for your participation in the Sunrise Solar Project Connection. In September 2024, AltaLink 
began consulting with stakeholders on the proposed project.  

This letter is to inform you that on October 30, 2024, Sunrise Solar Project Limited Partnership (Sunrise 
Solar) informed the Alberta Electric System Operator (AESO) that they no longer require a connection to 
the electrical grid for their project. As a result, AltaLink’s related project is no longer required.  

Information from the AESO about the cancellation is included with this letter. If you have questions 
about the cancelled project, please contact the AESO at 1‐888‐866‐2959 or 
stakeholder.relations@aeso.ca. 

Project background 

Sunrise Solar had previously planned to construct a new substation called Colony in the Municipal 
District of Pincher Creek, approximately five kilometres north of the Town of Pincher Creek.  

AltaLink was proposing to connect the substation to the transmission grid by constructing approximately 
180 metres of new 138 kilovolt (kV) transmission line (to be named 412AL) and making associated 
modifications to existing transmission assets.  

Contact us 

We are available to address any questions or concerns you may have. Please contact us at 
stakeholderrelations@altalink.ca or 1‐877‐267‐1453. You can also view more information about the 
project at http://www.altalink.ca/projects. 

Sincerely, 

 

Kris Gladue 
Manager, Stakeholder Engagement 

 

 

 


